Pelican Isle Property Owners Association
Open Board Meeting
01/21/23 Minutes

Minutes of the Pelican Isle Property Owners Association meeting.

Meeting was called to order at 10:00 am by Vice President Larry Ganaway.
Roll call Larry Ganaway, Janet Flies, Tom Manning, Mike Wilson, Pam
Bottelberghe.

Financial end of year report read by Janet Flies $20,519.90 savings
$2013.01 in general account. Janet explained trash is our biggest
expense. Money will have to be transferred from savings to pay 2023
liability insurance. We have not transferred money from savings in the last
4 years. Last year the liability insurance was approximately $5000.00. It
may go up this year. Some of our expenses have tripled in the last few
years. Tom Manning is going to get new quotes for liability insurance.

Meeting adjourned 11:28 am.



